
BICKERTON & EGERTON PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the meeting held  

At Bickerton Scout Hut 

12th January 2023 at 7.30 p.m. 

Apologies Cllr Burrows 
 

In attendance Present were Cllrs Stan Davies (Chairman), Clare Davies, Latham, Bourne, 
Goodwin, Mills, Benson and Proctor. 
 

Minutes of the 
last meeting 

Minutes of the last meeting held on 20th October were approved and signed by 
the Chairman 

Matters arising Cllr Latham to contact Mrs Libby Latham to ask if she would like to stand as a 
Parish Councillor. 
Flagpole sign – Clerk to pursue and purchase prior to the next meeting. 
Footpath between Coppermine Lane and Bickerton Poacher – this needs to be 
reinstated without delay – it was proposed to use some of the Parish Council 
funds to assist with this. 
The posts outside Bickerton House and Goldford Stud have still not been 
removed, despite the Council saying they were going to write to the 
householders asking for this to happen – Clerk to chase up progress. 

Accounts Bank balance £4,208.68.  Payments to be made £15 for room hire and £25 for 
the poppy wreath that was purchased by the Chairman. The annual precept 
was discussed, It was proposed by Cllr Goodwin and seconded by Cllr Latham to 
precept for £2500.00. 

Highways Harthill Lane – the overgrowing hedge and verge are making this stretch of road 
very dangerous when cars meet there. 

Correspondence The Clerk showed the meeting leaflets which have been asked to be displayed 
regarding everyone who wants to vote at a polling station must now show 
photo ID. 
A planning application has been received from Cllr Proctor for alterations to his 
property – the Chairman asked the meeting if they were happy for Cllr Proctor 
to remain in the room whilst it was discussed and they were all in agreement.  
It was decided that no representations were to be made. 

Any other 
business 

There was no other business 

Date and time 
of next meeting 

At the Scout Hut on 27th April 2022 at 7.30pm  

 


